Member Involvement Lunch Held on October 13th
The fall Member Involvement Lunch was held on October 13th at xxxxxx in xxxxx.  I want to thank everyone for coming and making it a success.  It was fun to meet all the new members - they are a great addition to our section.  A total of xx people were in attendance.

Thanks to the following new and prospective members that attended: xxxxxxx.  Thanks for coming out to meet  the Baltimore-Washington section.  We enjoyed meeting you, and look forward to seeing you at future events.

Thanks to the following officers and committee chairs that attended: xxxxxxx.  Thank you for making the new members feel welcome and sharing your SWE experiences. The next Member Involvement Lunch will be held in the spring.  In the meantime, if you were not able to attend this event and would like more information about our section, feel free to contact me.  

Michelle O’Shaughnessy, Member Involvement Chair, 301 903-4970, michelle.o'shaughnessy@hq.doe.gov

Member Spotlight

The Baltimore-Washington Section welcomes these members!  This column will run periodically, and will feature some of our new members.  If you are interested in being featured in this column, please contact Michelle O’Shaughnessy, Member Involvement Chair, 301 903-4970, michelle.o'shaughnessy@hq.doe.gov

Sample Spotlight entry

Heather Brown

Heather is the President of her own company, Brown Construction Services, Inc.  

She provides construction project management and cost estimating services.  

She has a BS in Civil Engineering from Virginia Tech, and a MEA (Engineering Administration) from Virginia Tech.  

Heather is currently the President of the Northern Virginia chapter of the Virginia Society of 

Professional Engineers.  Her hobbies include biking, boating, skiing, racquetball, and rollerblading.

